
Community News Flash #18 
December 20, 2024 

 

Important Dates 
December 20  – PJ Day 

December 23 –  - Winter Break – School Closed 

    January 3 

January 6  - School Opens after Winter Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Rosemary Heights Team wish you all a fantastic Winter 

Break, filled with joy, relaxation, and cherished moments with 

loved ones. Here's to a Happy New Year, brimming with good 

health, prosperity, and countless wonderful memories! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to our Rosemary Heights PAC 

for the delicious donuts. It's always nice to 

have a little something sweet to brighten the 

day.  



 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 

Student Absences 
If your child is going to be away from school or late to school please email the office at 

rosemaryheights@surreyschools.ca and include the following information: 

 

• First and Last Name 

• Teacher  

• Division 

 

Important Safety Reminders 

To ensure the safety of our students, we kindly ask all families to use the crosswalk when walking 

from the parking lot to the school. Please DO NOT block the crosswalk when dropping off your 

children. If there are no available parking spots during drop-off and pick-up times, please 

continue to circle the school. It’s crucial to maintain a steady flow of traffic and avoid stopping in 

the parking lot or cul-de-sac to wait for your children. Thank you for your cooperation in keeping 

our students safe! 

 

 

Visitors at Rosemary Heights 
A reminder that all visitors or volunteers coming into the school need to sign-in at the office.  

If you would like to meet with a classroom teacher, please email and make an appointment to ensure 

the teacher is available to meet with you.  

 

Student Lunches 
It's important to remember to pack utensils for your child's lunch and snacks, as the office won't 

be providing them. Also, don't forget to include a recess snack on hot lunch days. Many students 

come to the office looking for snacks on Thursdays. 

 

Mobile Apps  
Surrey Schools has a ne/w mobile App that is now available in the Apple and Android app stores. 

Anyone can download the app and subscribe to District or School Notifications, News and Events.  
 

 

In the app store search for 'Surrey Schools' or use the links below. 
 

 

Android: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=ca.schoolbundle.surrey 

iOS: https://apps.apple.com/ca/app/surrey-schools/id1611336585 
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https://apps.apple.com/ca/app/surrey-schools/id1611336585


 

Rosemary Heights Elementary Instagram 

Join our Rosemary Heights Elementary Instagram Account. We want to 

celebrate all the amazing events and learning opportunities that are happening 

at Rosemary Heights. Please give us a follow!! 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


